
 

Anne Arundel County Rec & Parks will sponsor a High School Team for girl’s grades 9-12.   The High School Team is intended to provide a place for 
players of all skill levels.  Strong players can work on advance skills in a low pressure environment.  Girls who play other sports can still play 
lacrosse and keep active in the sport without the time commitment.  New players can have fun and learn the sport of lacrosse without the hassle of 
tryouts and cuts.  In 2024 we will play a full league schedule including playoffs in the Chesapeake Area Lacrosse League!  
 
 

Who is eligible? 
High school age girls who do not play for a high school lacrosse team (Varsity, JV or Fresh/Soph) during the Spring of 
2024 
 

How do I sign up? 

Registration is on-line.  Go to https://www.aacounty.org/departments/recreation-parks/sports/lacrosse-girls-
senior-league/ and click on the link “Register on Line”.  The fee for the league is $110 per player plus officials 
fees.   Payment instructions will be displayed as soon as you register on-line.     
 
Please register and pay as soon as possible.  You are not officially registered until we receive payment.  We would 
expect to be able to accommodate all players who wish to play, but if for some reason we have to restrict the number of 
players, those accepted will be on a first to register basis.   
 
You can also mail the registration form and payment to: 1 Harry S Truman Parkway, Annapolis, MD  21401 Attn: Sue 
Hamilton 

Should I register 
even if I am trying 
out for my high 
school team? 

Yes.  Please register as soon as possible.  If you make your local high school team a refund will be processed.   We need 
to determine the practice locations as well as # of uniforms to order.  

When will the season 
start?  How many 
games will be 
played?  Practices? 

Games will start end of March – early April and run through Memorial Day.  We have 10 games all held midweek.  
Games have been scheduled to be played with area High School Fresh/Soph. and JV teams.  The team practices once or  
twice a week.  Practice schedules are determined by the team’s coach.   Practices should start around the beginning of 
March. 

Do I have to live in 
Anne Arundel 
County? 

 
No.  You can live outside the county.   
 

 
You have a place to play 
lacrosse this spring!!! 

Sue Hamilton, Administrative Coordinator 
A.A. County Recreation & Parks 
Phone: 410.222.7865 
E-mail:   rphami30@aacounty.org 

Mark Sweeney , Commissioner 
High School League  
Phone - 202.725.4275 
E-mail:  aacountyhsrec@gmail.com 
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